MEMBERS NEWSLETTER



5h August 2020 NO COMPETITION PLAY

To all Members,

Please be advised that we have had confirmation from Golf Australia that as of midnight Wednesday 5th of August 2020 no competition golf is permissible. As such Mansfield Golf Club will not run competitions until this restriction is lifted.

Social golf may still be played within the current restrictions.

The score for a round of golf may still be recorded for handicap purposes but the player MUST register this intent with the Pro-Shop before teeing off. The score card must still be verified by a playing partner however only the player needs to sign it.

The Club can no longer hire carts unless you are:

- Over 65
- · Have a disability that prevents you from walking, or
- Have a dispensation from the Club as per previous newsletters.
- Members may still use their own carts provided they follow the current restrictions.

The practice range and bunker is now closed and range balls will no longer be issued. A personal one on one lesson may still be conducted with Dan Robertson however warm up before and practice after the lesson is banned. The putting green will be available for players about to tee off only. Any congregation or social distancing misdemeanours will result in the putting green being closed.

Extended chipping or putting on the practice putting green is not allowed. If you do NOT have a pending timesheet time then you cannot use the practice putting green.

Sorry folks, but that is what we have been instructed by law to do. Do NOT shoot the messenger.

Brad Grant - President